
Class 4 Newsletter 
 

To Parents/Carers, 

First of all I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy New Year. I hope 

you all had a lovely Christmas and managed to have an enjoyable break. Now the Spring 

Term is here our new topic is called ‘Food, Glorious Food’. Over the coming weeks and 

months, the children will really explore the wonderful world of food in more detail. The 

children will learn about food miles whilst also looking at where different food items are 

sourced from. The new topic will also offer the children lots of practical opportunities 

such as designing a Charlie and the Chocolate Factory shoe box made out of chocolate 

whilst also looking to make sweet treats by following instruction texts.  

Below is a breakdown of what the children will be learning about during the Spring Term: 

Maths – Place value, addition and subtraction, multiplication and division and fractions. 

Literacy – Instruction texts: Making chocolate rice krispie cakes. 

Non-Chronological Reports based on healthy eating.  

Science – States of Matter. 

Geography – Where does our food come from? 

French – Family members. 

Religious Education - What can we learn from religions about deciding what is right and 

wrong?   

Computing – We are musicians. 

Physical Education – Cognitive (Dynamic Balance/Coordination).   

 

Music – Beat/Pitch.   

 

PSHE – Money Matters. 

 

Art/Design and Technology – Giuseppe Arcimboldo. 

 

As always if you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact school. 

Thanks, Mr Lowe.  


